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Public Notices

Notices

Public Notice 
Minor and administrative amendment package O

At its meeting on 1 August 2023, Brisbane City Council adopted a minor and administrative 
amendment to Brisbane City Plan 2014 (Minor and administrative amendment package O).  
The amendment applies citywide and will commence on 1 September 2023. 

The purpose and general effect of Minor and administrative amendment package O is to:

•  increase Brisbane’s resilience to f looding by updating the Creek/waterway f lood planning areas
on the Flood overlay map to ref lect the f lood study for Bulimba Creek.

•  update the planning scheme to ref lect the Planning Regulation 2017 requirement for a planning
scheme to make development on a local heritage place to be assessable development.

•  update the planning scheme to ref lect the relevant sections of the Queensland Heritage Act 1992
for exemption certif icates.

Copies of the amendment are available for inspection and purchase from the Brisbane City Council 
Library and Customer Service Centre, Level 1, North Quay Podium, Brisbane Square, 266 George 
Street, Brisbane.  The amendment can also be viewed by searching for ‘City Plan amendments’ at 
www.brisbane.qld.gov.au.  For further information about the amendment phone Councils City Plan 
Policy Team on (07) 3403 8888 or email Strategic.Planning@brisbane.qld.gov.au.

Colin Jensen, Chief Executive Officer
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